
ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR 

Fri. Feb. 23rd, 2024 

Attention grade 8’s interested in playing football this spring. There will be a 
meeting Monday at lunch in the small gym.  
 
Service hours are available in the theatre.  There will be many different 
tasks as the department builds a big musical for spring.  If you are crafty, 
you can build props.  If you like to paint, we will have scenery.  Come to the 
theatre during tutorials and lunchtime, find Mr. Walker, and say, "I'm 
looking for some service hours" 
 
Grad wear: Graduating Soon? Don't miss out on our exclusive Grad Wear 
collection designed by your fellow classmates! You will be able to buy a 
hoodie, sweatpants, or a sweatsuit. Limited quantities available. Order now 
on School Cash Online. Make your graduation day unforgettable! 
 

PDA: Hey grads, get your parents or guardians to write a sweet note in our 
yearbook! Submit a baby photo of you as a child along with a heartfelt 
message to cgsyearbook@sd44.ca for just $5. Celebrate precious 
moments and milestones with your personalized Parental Display of 
Affection (PDA). Purchase your spot on School Cash Online now! Don't 
miss this chance to create a lasting tribute in the 2024 yearbook. Please 
submit your PDA before February 29th . 

 


